

Meeting Minutes

May 12, 2011

Members Present

Charlie Ng, David Williams, Barbara Nichols, Jim Hansen, Jodi Hanley, Mike Strong

Minutes of November 16, 2010 Meeting Notes

The minutes were accepted by consensus.

Current & Proposed Parking Fees

Charlie reviewed the handout with the committee. Jim moved and Barbara seconded that the committee make a formal recommendation to raise the semester parking rates to \$40 Fall/Spring, and \$20 Summer. BOGG students will still pay only \$20.

Classified staff will have the advantage of enrolling in a payroll deduction option to purchase the parking permits. Since the increases would not be approved in time for the Fall semester, annual passes sold at that time will still cost only \$75. If the increases are approved and implemented for Spring 2012, those holding an annual pass will not be required to pay the increase. Therefore, committee members should be proactive in spreading the word that the semester rate may be increased.

Parking Citation Money

Charlie reported that the Budget Committee decided to leave citation money in the General Fund.

Adjourned

The Parking Committee will hold no further meetings.

Kelly Goodrich, Recorder